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June 27, 2018

Jamie Fosburgh, NPS, Manager, Northeast Region Rivers Program
Lucy Wallace, Chair, NRWSR Study Committee

Nashua River Wild and Scenic River Study Committee

c/o Nashua River Watershed Association

592 Main Street

Groton, MA 01450

RE: Wild and Scenic River Designation

Dear Mr. Fosburgh and Ms. Wallace:

| am writing on behalf of the Groton Select Board to indicate its support for the purposes and
goals of the “Nashua, Squannacook, and Nissitissit Rivers Stewardship Plan” and to endorse
its recommendation to seek designation as Partnership Wild and Scenic Rivers. This position
was taken by formal vote of the Board at their meeting on April 2, 2018. For copies of the
minutes for the April 2, 2018 Board of Selectmen meeting please visit our website at
www.townofgroton.org.

Sincerely,

Woablorgn
Mark W\ d
Town Manager



